
Full-Time Student Recertification by February 3 

 
Whether your full-time student is returning to campus or enrolled online, remember to recertify their status with the MTA 
Business Service Center (BSC). 

Do you have a dependent enrolled in college this spring semester? 

If your eligible dependent is a full-time student over the age of 19, remember to recertify their student status by 
February 3 to retain dental and/or vision and dependent life insurance benefits under your MTA insurance plan. 

Here’s What You Need to Do 

If you already submitted a full-time student verification for the fall 2022 semester, just log on to My MTA Portal 
at www.mymta.info. Click on the My Benefits ribbon, then click on the Student Recertification link and follow the 
instructions to recertify for spring 2023. You do not need to send in documentation when using this method. 
 
Documentation is required if you are certifying your dependent’s student status for the first time, or if your dependent 
was previously removed from your dental, vision, or life insurance coverage. You must submit certification to the BSC by 
Feb 3 by email or fax at 212-852-8700. 

Certification requires a copy of the student’s schedule, a statement from the school, or  National Student 
Clearinghouse verification with the accredited institution’s name and indicating full-time student status or credits for the 
Spring 2023 semester. 
 
About Student Eligibility 

The Affordable Care Act (ACA) ensures that your eligible dependent child can remain on your medical plan until age 26. 
However, the ACA does not address dental, vision, and life insurance plans. Based on your agency and title, your child 
may be eligible to continue MTA dental and/or vision and life insurance coverage beyond age 19, provided the child is 
enrolled full time at an accredited institution. 

If you have any questions, call the BSC at 646-376-0123 or email at bscservice@mtabsc.org. 
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